
Oakland World Wings Chapter May 1, 2020 
Newsletter from President Louise Diracles 

 
Dues are due May 1, 2020. Please send your $50 check 
made out to World Wings Int’l. to: 

Liv Milan: 4876Waterbury Way, Granite Bay CA 95746-
6423.  

Thank you to those that have already paid their dues 
including: Sally A., Laurie, Betty, Sandy, Norma, Louise, 
Linda D., Sherry, Kay, Marianne, Marilyn, Lucy, Marilyn K., 
Diana, Netty, Judy M., Dorothy M., Hetta, Liv, Carol P., 
Margaret, Genie, Suzy, Gloria, Linda, Solweig, Setsuko, 
Francisca, Margot, Liz, Else, Patricia G., Angela and Jennie. 

News from the World Wings Board: a $30,000 check from 
World Wings Int’l. was sent to Doctors without Borders for 
urgent medical supplies to help combat the Covid-19 
virus. 

 
All our events are on hold because of the Corona Virus. Be 

safe; be well. Let me know when you receive this: 
louisediracles@comcast.net 

 
From Wendy Knecht: 
A Special Chat exclusively for World Wings International members 

with MSF’s  (Doctors Without Borders’s) On the Road speaker, Karen Stewart 
and  development officer,  Allison Coady 

mailto:louisediracles@comcast.net


MONDAY,  MAY 4  @  11am PST/ 2pm EST / 7pmBST / 8pm CEST 
Please JOIN US to hear all about MSF, and the latest  work they are doing to support the COVID-
19 pandemic in the United States and around the world.  
 
Just click on the link and follow the prompts with the meeting ID and password. 
   Join Zoom Meeting 
https://doctorswithoutborders.zoom.us/j/99770790970 
  
Meeting ID: 997 7079 0970 
Password: WW-MSF 

 
 

Thank you Jennie Young! $230 was raised at the Uncle Yu’s 
lunch (as Jennie put in $100 so she won’t pay $10/event 
this year.) $110 was raised to support our charities from 
the Delancey St. lunch that Gloria Reid arranged. There 
was also a $200 donation from the Kaplans so we’re 
starting the year off with $540 for our charities: A Friendly 
Place and Doctors Without Borders.  

 
Our chapter will be 40 years young this year. Please send 
me your ideas for a celebration. Marilyn Kaplan may host a 
pot luck at her home. 

Interline Luncheon, October 10, 2020, this year sponsored by 
TWA. If you would like to attend, please send your first and last 
name and email address to honeypettigrew@yahoo.com. She will put 
you on the email list and send additional information via Evite as 
soon as it is available. 
Please share this with anyone else interested in attending. 
 

https://doctorswithoutborders.zoom.us/j/99770790970?pwd=YmR4QWprMktFaCsybVdkbzY2bzVtQT09
mailto:honeypettigrew@yahoo.com


Nominations for Chapter Officers are now open. Please e 
mail me: louisediracles@comcast.net if you’re willing to 
nominate yourself or someone else for President or other 
offices. Also, e mail Louise with your event ideas for 2020.  
 

 
Stay safe; be well, 
Louise 


